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FINANCIAL AUTHORITIES TO STRENGTHEN MONITORING AND 

DETECTION OF FRAUDULENT ACTIVITIES 
 

 

The FSC held a meeting on the prevention of fraudulent and illegitimate activities in 

financial services with the relevant institutions on March 26 and discussed ways to 

strengthen prevention, detection and punishment of fraudulent activities and to 

improve consumer remedies. 

 

The authorities decided to set a special response period from March 29 to June 30 

this year in order to strengthen monitoring and detection of fraudulent activities. The 

government will also continue to work on improving regulations through legislative 

efforts. 

 

 

KEY TASKS 

 

(INVESTMENT ADVISING VIA SOCIAL MEDIA)  Carry out a joint monitoring and inspection 

on stock investment advising activities that utilize social networking services and 

operate special investigation teams focusing on particular stock items 

 

(FUNDRAISING CONDUCTED BY UNREGISTERED ENTITIES)  Expand the scope of 

punishable activities to include the act of providing disinformation on illegitimate 

financial products and misrepresenting them as legitimate and of promising a profit 

on illegitimate products 

 

(VISHING)  Strengthen prevention and detection of vishing scams through a closely 

coordinated information sharing system between the relevant institutions and send 

out public alerts about new vishing scams 

 

(ILLEGAL PREDATORY LENDING)  Provide support to the victims of illegal predatory 

lending by helping to recover interest payments in excess of the maximum interest 

rate that is permitted by the law 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
#    #    # 

 

For press inquiry, please contact Foreign Media Relations at fsc_media@korea.kr. 


